
Nature Bowl 2025
Go Nature!

Join in the exciting, educational outdoor adventures of Nature Bowl!  

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife is seeking coaches and 
teams of 3/4 or 5/6 grade students to participate in this hands-on ecology 
and conservation competition.  

Learning resources and coach support are provided, including 
a California Natural History Crash Course for coaches on January 22, 
2025 and a Coach Orientation Workshop on January 8, 2025. 

Teams compete in a Semi-Final contest, held at regional wildlife areas in 
March and April, with a Finals competition on May 3, 2025 at Camp 
Pollock in Sacramento. There will also be a Project Wild workshop on 
February 8, where teachers will be trained to facilitate the amazing 
lessons found in Project Wild and Aquatic Wild curriculum. 

Activities include: Nature Investigations, Nature Relay, Team Problem 
Solving, Bell Ringers and Enviro-mercial. 

For more information visit: https://wildlife.ca.gov/Regions/2/Nature-Bowl. 
To sign up your team, please contact: Lacey Carlson at 
Lacey.Carlson@wildlife.ca.gov.
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